
                              

                                                  

 

THE END OF THE CYCLE AROUND THE GLOBE ACTION 

 

LJUBLJANA, 11th September. Yesterday, on 10th September, was World 

Suicide Prevention Day. In this respect the Cycle Around the Globe 

action ended, which was organized this year by OZARA Slovenia, 

National Association for Quality of Life, National Institute of Public 

Health, UP Andrej Marušič Institute Slovene Center for Suicide Research 

and Slovenian Association for Suicide Prevention in the framework of the 

MOČ project, which is financed from Norwegian Financial Mechanism 

Programme 2009–2014.  

International Association for Suicide Prevention is the initiator of the action on 

the global level. For the third year in the row, the Association set a goal that the 

participants from all over the globe would jointly cycle 40,075 kilometres, which 

is equal to the circumference of the Earth, and thus symbolically tie a bond in the 

efforts for suicide prevention. The action is carried out all across the world and 

everybody can join in. This year, Slovenia contributed 23,830.40 kilometres. The 

participants regularly posted the photographs and their experiences on the 

event’s Facebook page. You can see them here. 

 

We wish to express gratitude to all the participants for all their strain and help in 

the efforts for suicide prevention.     

 

https://www.facebook.com/events/1609308792691291/

